

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES AND CORPORATE SERVICES

Green Cart Program Update June 2024

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Administration pursue Option 2 – Reduce the winter collection frequency to once every four weeks from December 1 to March 31.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its meeting held on June 4, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment Division regarding the above.

Attachment

June 4, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division.